
AGE.NOA MATER.IAL 
From: Tony Frost 

ITEMNO. ~A~ 
Sent: Monday, June 7, 20214:13 PM 
To: DSD Planning <DSDPlanning@pima.gov> 
Subject: Co9-15-04 LandmarkTitle TR 18109 W. Sunset Rd. Rezoning 

This e-mail is to inform· the Board that as a land owner within the 1000" Notification area, I 
remain opposed to this rezoning on the basis that it will significantly imp~ct the drainages 
involved. This may result in up-stream flooding. The area to be rezoned contains several 
drainages whose preservation has not been properly address in any of the development plans 
previously submitted. . 
I believe the 011:ly way to adequately insure proper drainage of the areas up stream of these 
properties is to return them to the SR zoning status they previously.held and 
thereby limiting development of drainage areas. 
Thank you 
Anton Burton Frost 
5250 W. Avenida Comba 
Tucson AZ 85645 


